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CITY OF RAPID CITY

Engineering Division
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701-2724

Telephone: (605) 394-4154 FAX: (605) 394-6636
Direct Phone: (605) 394-5377 Ext. 217 E-mail: joejagodzinski@ci.rapid-city.sd.us

1/28/05

Public Works Committee/Council

RE: Request Authorization to Seek Proposals for Engineering Services for Project
ST04-1363 — Franklin Street Reconstruction, CIP #50310

Staff proposes to re-construct three blocks of Franklin Street from Ei%hth Street to just
East of West Boulevard and from just West of West Boulevard to 11" Street in order to
replace an undersized, aging, and failing water and sewer main and to reconstruct badly
damaged street and curb and gutter. Numerous citizen complaints have been received
regarding the street and curb and gutter. The new water main will provide an improved
water service connection to the area, linking the new West Boulevard mains to the 8"
Street main.

Because of the immediately adjacent grade school, this design must be accomplished
early so that construction work may be performed during the period the school is out of
session.

This project consists of new 8" PVC water main, new 8" PVC sewer main, new service
lines and new curb and gutter with new asphalt pavement.

Funding for this project is as follows:

Streets fund #505 8910 4370  $250,000.00
Drainage fund #505 8911 4371  $ 40,000.00
Sewer fund #604 833 4380 $ 25,000.00
Water fund #602 933 4381 $ 75,000.00

For a total budget (including design) of: $390,000.00
Staff proposes to bid and construct this project in 2005.

Joe Jagodzinski, PE
Project Manager

cc: Dirk Jablonski, Ted Vore
file: G/engineering/projects/1363 Franklin Street Reconstruction/PW Council Request
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